October 26, 2016
Dear Parents
This Friday, October 28th 2P will be going to the Mapparium. Two second grade classes already went on the field trip earlier this week and found out the building is under construction. This is an unforeseen circumstance so we are going to adjust our schedule for the day a bit. We will only be able to go into the giant, glass globe since the Hall of Words and Reflection Basin are under construction and are closed. As a result we will leave at 9:40 and travel via the T to the Mapparium. We will then have snack at the Mapparium and visit the giant, glass globe before returning to Devotion. Please pack a snack that your child can easily transport with them to the Mapparium. We will return to Devotion by noon (at the latest) and will eat lunch in the classroom as usual. Your child will therefore be able to order lunch if they usually buy.
I have also created a sign-up for 2P Fall Parent Teacher Conferences. Please use the link below to sign-up for a date/time that works best for your schedule. Each conference will be 20 minutes long.
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/30E0E48ACA92FA2FD0-fall 
Additionally, I am transitioning all Raz-Kids accounts for 2P to our school login that was purchased by the PTO. I will update all student levels and send home the new login information once the switch has occurred. Until the switch has occurred please continue to use the mrspaget account. The new account will have a new login name so be on the lookout for that new paperwork.
Thanks,
Caitlin
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